[image: A picture containing text, clipart

Description automatically generated]
STAFF REPORT

	Agenda Item:
	6
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	Michelle Clark

	Proposed Motion:
	FCD22-03 
	Date:
	May 24, 2022



Proposed Motion FCD22-03:  A MOTION relating to the King County Flood Control Zone District’s 2021 financial statements and adopting the King County Flood Control Zone District Financial Statements for the Year Ended December 31, 2021.

The King County Flood Control District ("District") must submit its financial statements for the previous year to the Washington State Auditor ("Auditor") by the last business day of May.  Proposed Motion FCD22-03 adopts the District's 2021 Financial Statements ("Financial Statements") allowing the District to perform this necessary administrative task.  The Financial Statements were prepared by District Accountant, Frances and Company, and reviewed by District staff using two checklists from the Auditor's website.

The District's Financial Statements provide a narrative overview and analysis of the financial activities of the District for the fiscal year ending December 31, 2021.  Highlights include:

· The assets of the District exceeded its liabilities by $233.4 million.
· The District's total net position (revenues minus expenditures) increased by $8.3 million.
· The District's year end fund balance was $65.2 million a decrease of $10.7 million from the year end fund balance for 2020.  The year end fund balance consists of:
· $4 million nonspendable cash advance to King County;
· $51.1 million committed for carryover of unspent appropriations from 2020 to 2021, a $14.5 million or 39.8% increase from 2019 to 2020 carryover;
· $7.5 million insurance retention; and
· $2.6 million undesignated fund balance.
· District investment in capital assets increased by $19.0 million or 12.8% in 2021.  The increase in net position in 2021 reflects the District's ability to meet current and future obligations.
· Total District revenue for 2021 totaled $58 million, a decrease of $2.8 million or 4.7% in 2021.  The decrease is primarily due to unrealized investment loss.
· Total District expenditures of $68.7 million decreased by $10.7 million or 13.4%. in 2021.

The Executive Committee unanimously recommended approval of the proposed motion at its May 18, 2022 meeting.
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